
 
 
 
 
 
 

UCAP ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES 
King School Library 

May 20, 2004 
 
In Attendance: 
Frankie Johnson 
Hayward Patterson 
Leonard Christmon 
James Hayes, Jr. 
Pauline Walker 
Loretha Harmon 
Chester Guillory 
Eddie Adair 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chief Adair at 5:37 p.m.  
 
Chief Adair announced that the June 17 and August 19, 2004 UCAP meetings will be 
held at the Urbana Police Department.  There will not be a meeting in July. 
 
Jim Hayes reported that he attended the NAACP Banquet and the ribbon cutting for 
the new addition at Carle.  Council members and staff are still working on the Fiscal 
Year 2004/05 Budget. He reminded everyone that a memorial service will be held at 
3:00 p.m. at the city building in memory of Mike Nichols.   
 
UCAP committee members discussed concerns regarding vehicles speeding through 
the neighborhood and vandalism at King Park.  Discussion followed. 
 
Chief Adair reported that crime in southeast Urbana is still a very significant problem.  
The Street Crime Unit has been concentrating their efforts in that area in an attempt to 
restore the safe environment the neighborhood had experienced in the past.  He also 
reported that Assistant Chief Jim Page will be retiring in July and interviews will be 
held during the next few weeks to select his replacement.   
 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:05 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted:   
Karen Lowery 
UPD Secretary 
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